
Weekly Newsletter 
16 June 2023 

Year 6 Charity Events—Sebastian’s  Action Trust  

Year 6 have been working incredibly hard over the last few weeks organis-

ing their charity events: bake & book sale, Dress Silly Day and the FUNd-

raiser on the field. We are pleased to announce that we are raised a very 

impressive total of £786.60 for Sebastian’s Action Trust. We would like to 

say a huge thank you to all parents who contributed cakes and books, as 

well as visiting the stalls and providing donations to your children  

The Bake & Book sale was held on Thursday 18th June and raised a huge £235.22. The year 6 pupils 

helping on the stall worked so hard to make sure all customers were served promptly and we hope 

that everyone enjoyed their baked goods! 

The ‘Dress Silly for Seb’ day caused many laughs – we had such a range of hilarious costumes through-

out the school! Thank you to everyone who made a real effort to get into the spirit of being silly to 

raise money! This dress up day alone raised £273.05. 

Finally, our FUNdraiser on the field on Monday 12th June was a huge success – albeit incredibly hot! 

Thank you to the rest of the school buying tokens, this event raised a wonderful £278.33. The team-

work shown by the year 6 pupils to design and create interesting games was so impressive; we had 

face painting, a nail salon, a fish the butterfly game, a penalty shoot out, capture the butterfly among 

many others! 

Year 6, your teachers are so proud of you. Well done for showing excellent teamwork, dedication and 

empathy towards a cause.  

Have a look at the brilliant photos below. 

Welcome 

It has been a hot week and as doors have been flung open and windows stretched out to let in any 

breeze, the school has continued with lots of exciting activities.   

Year 6 have had another successful Charity Event on Monday and completed their unit which focuses 

how they can give back something to the community.  Year 3 took part in a Multi-Sports event yester-

day at Great Hollands Recreation Ground and everyone performed and behaved really well.  Year 4 

welcomed a visitor from the Salvation Army so that the children could ask the questions that they had 

prepared. 

We are all looking forward to next week when Sports’ Day takes place.  Classes have been practicing 

the events.  Fingers crossed for a lovely day. 

Please take a look at the letter that has been sent home today regarding staffing and classes for Sep-

tember 2023. 

Karen Cameron  -  Deputy Headteacher 





DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Sports Day 
Wednesday 21st June  - KS2—9.30am, Rec & 

KS1—1.30pm 

Year 5 Triathlon Event Thursday 22nd June 

Oakwood 2024 Meeting for Year 3 Parents Thursday 22nd June @ 5pm 

New Reception Parent Information Even-

ing 
Thursday 22nd June @ 6pm 

Reception Vision, Hearing, Weight & 

Height Check 
Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 28th June 

Junior Music Festival  Tuesday 27th June 

Year 4 Oakwood Residential Wednesday 28th June– Friday 30th June 

Friends Summer Fair Saturday 1st July  

Reserve Sports Day Wednesday 5th July 

Class Transition Days 
Wednesday 5th July (AM) & Thursday 6th July 

(PM) 

Annual Reports being sent home to par-

ents 
Monday 10th- Friday 14th July 

Y3 Wilde Week Event Wednesday 12th July 

End of Term ‘Open Door’ Parent Evening Monday 17th July  -  3.30pm-5pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ Festival Wednesday 19th July @ 6pm for 6.30pm. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly Friday 21st July (time TBC) 

Children’s Achievements 

Dash in Year 3 won a football award at the weekend, and 
took his trophy in to school to show the class.  

Dash was awarded with a medal for Top Goal Scorer for 
his football team called Pinewood Piranhas. Congratula-
tions and well done to Dash! 

Pippa   

- Y6 

Triple 

Thank You 

This week’s Triple Thank You and 

Triple Star Awards 


